! THE WAY

(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY

TERM 2 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 13
MAY 2022

CINCO DE MAYO

Year 1, 2 and 3 students participated in a Cinco de Mayo Fiesta as part of their Spanish
program.

Cinco de Mayo is an annual celebration held on May 5th to commemorate the Mexican Army's
victory over the French Empire at the Battle of Puebla. Over the years, it has evolved into a huge
celebration in many communities across the world to honour Mexican culture and heritage.

Students explored and immersed themselves in Mexican culture by participating in different
classroom activities, which included learning the history behind this celebration, making crafts,
learning traditional songs and dressing up.
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